
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Public Works – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Zinc Plating Pretreatment Affluent Water Disposal      

 Date: 2024-06-11 
 

Brunner Manufacturing is closing down the Elroy plant to transfer services over here to Mauston, WI. With this comes 
jobs to the local area, along with an increase flow to the Waste Water Treatment Plant that will increase our Sewer 
revenues. The part of this that is in question will be the discharge of the Zinc Plating Pretreatment Affluent Water, of 
which will be tested and monitored to verify it falls within their limits required by the DNR. The DNR is looking for 
written documentation that the City of Mauston will approve of this additional discharge. I’m asking for the committee 
to approve this requirement. For further questions and or clarity, please refer to DPW Rob Nelson.   


